
 

Important Dates 
• 11/15 Report Cards Distributed 
• 11/15 4th Grade Trip to Waterloo Village 
• 11/18 Parent Conferences 3:20-4:20 
• 11/18-11/22 American Education Week 
• 11/27 Half Day Dismissal Preschool 12:00pm CRS and LLE 

12:30 pm 
• 11/28-11/29 No School Happy Thanksgiving!

Halloween at LLE and CRS 
The students at LLE and CRS were able to parade 
throughout the gyms to show off their amazing 
costumes. At CRS the Preschoolers through First 
Graders sang festive Halloween songs to get us all in 
the spirit. We hope you and your families had a 
safe,fun, and Happy Halloween. 
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Halloween Safety 
At CRS and LLE Officer Dickman came and 
spoke to the students about being safe on 
Halloween. Some of the tips were  

1. Go with a parent or trusted adult 
2. Do not trick or treat after dark 
3. Go through your candy with your 

parent before you eat it 
4. Have fun! 

 

Reduce, Reuse, And Recycle! 
Congratulations to Mrs. Long from CRS, and 
Mrs. Forma from LLE School on receiving 
grants from the Bergen County Utilities 
Authority.  These grants will be used to 
continue our drive to protect the 
environment and teach the students about 
taking care of our planet. 

 



 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We have so many wonderful events planned at CRS and LLE that 
we are looking forward to enjoying with our students.  We have 
American Education Week, the annual PTO Book Fair and our 
Winter Concerts coming up in the next few weeks.  Please be sure 
to check our website for important dates and get those cameras 
ready! 
 
As the second marking period begins, we want to stress the 
importance of having our students arrive on time each day.  When 
a student arrives late, they are missing out on morning exercises, 
important announcements and preparing with their classmates for 
the start of the academic day.  Parents can drop off their 
students from 8:10-8:20, when supervision is available.  Our staff 
works diligently to make sure that the carpool line moves as 
quickly as possible.  Additionally, we do realize that other family 
members or guardians do drop off and pick up the children.  At 
dismissal time we work as quickly as possible to move the line 
along so we ask for your kindness and patience while we work to 
keep the students safe. 
 
Thank you for joining us in an effort to have our students arrive 
on time and safely. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Mazzini 
 
 


